
 

 

Orland Jr Vikes Right of Refusal of Service and Registration 
In an effort to maintain the highest standards of sportsmanship and to demonstrate the Orland Jr. 

Vikes as a leader in Illinois youth hockey both on and off the ice, the Orland Jr. Vikes Hockey 

Organization reserves the right to refuse or return any registration for participation in any Orland Jr. 

Vikes Youth Hockey Organization programming if the Orland Jr. Vikes Board of Directors determines said 

registration jeopardizes the goals and mission statement of the organization.  A sufficient basis of any 

refusal or return of registration may be as a result of past or present conduct by the individual attempting 

to register, or any member of his/her/their family, extended family, former marital relationships, or 

his/her/their social networks. 

  

If an individual’s prior conduct resulted in any disciplinary action against the aforementioned individual(s) 

by USA Hockey, any USA Hockey affiliated organization/entity, AAU, any law enforcement agency or the 

managing arm of Arctic Ice Arena, or conduct which the Orland Jr. Vikes Youth Hockey Organization 

Board of Directors deems to not be in the best interest of youth hockey, the Vikings reserve the right to 

refuse or return registration. 

  

In the event the Orland Jr. Vikes refuse or return a registrant’s registration, the Orland Jr. Vikes will 

provide the applying customer a written an explanation outlining the decision.  

 

 


